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KS1 Multi-Skills Competition 
On Friday 25th October, we took a team of year 1 and 2 

learners to a multi-skills competition at Benham Sports 

Arena.  

 

The learners competed in seven events, which included activities 

such as running races, throwing challenges, obstacle courses, 

hockey skills and the long jump. They displayed impeccable 

behaviour and we are so proud of all of them. 

 

A special thank you goes to the two secondary sport leaders that 

not only came along on the day to help, but also ran an 

afterschool training session earlier that week to prepare the team 

for their competition.  

 

There were a total of 11 teams competing in the competition, and 

we came a very respectable 3rd place! Well done to all of you.  

 

 

Message from the Principal 
It has been amazing to see our school community grow this half term. I 

am thrilled that our new learners and staff have settled so well. We 

really do have an incredible team.  

 

Our permanent school building continues to progress well. I have been 

delighted that Kier has welcomed staff to visit the site in small groups to see 

the amazing learning environment we are creating. I look forward to starting 

learner tours in the near future! 

 

Wellbeing continues to be a key theme for us at Wootton Park this year. I 

was delighted to see so many parents at our first wellbeing workshop.  

Feedback from staff at our first professional learning day in September was 

that the training we delivered on wellbeing was extremely beneficial. 

Therefore, for our second staff training day this year, we welcome specialist 

external providers to work with all staff to further promote and strengthen 

wellbeing. We can all benefit from investing in this area as a whole school 

community.  

 

Thank you to those parents that attended the Principal drop in session last 

week. The next date is: Friday 22nd November, 8.45-10am. Please do feel 

free to stop by. 

 

Wishing you all a relaxing half term break. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Dan Rosser 

 

On 17th October all staff and learners 

enjoyed Cultural Day. 
 

We examined our own cultural links, assessed cultural connections 

within our school community and developed our creative skills. 

 

The feedback from learners has been amazing. Thank you to Ms Carter and 

Ms Smith for leading a fantastic day! 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Back to school: Tuesday 5th 

November 2019. 
Wishing all our learners and their families an 

enjoyable half term break. We look forward to 

welcoming you back on 5th November.  

 

Please note there will also be individual school photos 

taken for EYFS, Y1, Y2, Y3 Y7 and Y10 on our first day 

back. 
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Honour Roll Breakfast celebrations! 

Congratulations to all learners recognised this half term for their fantastic work and 

attitude.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


